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Induction Day 
 
As part of PTG, ThPG joined the Induction Day and introduced new Thai Representative this year 
to Thai parent community and also helped PTG to provide information or answer questions to all 
new parents.  
 
We manged to have volunteers to sell Tiger Shop Merchandises. 
 
Introducing ThPG team to new Thai Parents after the presentation of Thai program 
 
The second week of Term 1, Thai Program arranged the coffee morning and first meeting among 
Thai Parents’ group to show how important mother language is.  After that ThPG had opportunity  
to introduce ThPG team to new Thai parents and also give the information about how PTG, school 
and ThPG work together and how as Thai parents can support PTG and school. The presentation 
also included all key activities: International Day, Fun Day, ...etc, during school year. 
 
Fun Run 
 
ThPG agreed to increase the amount donating for Fun Run activity from 5,000 Baht to 7,000 Baht 
this year and shall remain the same for the next year. 
 
International Day 
 
ThPG has been involved in school International Day for many years. Again this year, ThPG 
received very kind supports from Bangkok Patana Thai parents and Thai companies to help ThPG 
organize amazing performance and activities at International Day under the name “Thailand” as 
following: 
  Parade – Opening with Thai original dance and Thailand’s national epic, Ramakien 
  On Stage – Thai traditional dances divided into 3 edges including Ramakien 
  Food Hall – Variety of Thai dishes at Food stall under Floating Market theme 
  Exhibition – Ramakien theme and handcrafting activities and give away gifts 
 
ThPG also arranged booth to sell Thai Costumes for International day to both Thai and foreign 
students. This year, there were lots of students and parents interested in purchasing the costumes.  
 
Loy Krathong festival 
 
For the convenience of parents, ThPG also arranged a Thai costume sale booth to sell Thai 
costumes for students to use on Loy Krathong as well. 
 
Fun Day 
 
ThPG worked closely with PTG in many area. This year we were responsible for the 3 following 
areas: 

1. The sponsorship for rides; 
2. The sposorships for raffle prizes; and 
3. The food stall and shopping street 

 



Luckily this year we were reported to carry over thousand raffle prizes and the number of tickets 
sold this year  were a significant increase. There were some new food stalls and shopping streets 
this year. As for the raffle prizes, we still have some unclaimed prizes which we agreed to donate to 
school’s staffs for lucky draw on the Staff Appreciation day.  
   
Staff Appreciation Day 
 
ThPG worked closely with PTG to organize Staff Appreciation Day. ThPG was again able to get 
support from Thai parents to provide lunch and gifts for 700 staffs and teachers. 
 
 
Thank you staffs 
 
As to show the appreciation for school ground staffs that support all ThPG and PTG works through 
out the year. ThPG usually give 300Baht to each staffs (about 90,000Baht in total from donation 
ThPG received from Thai parents) at the end of academic year. 
 
Again, ThPG would like to thank all sponsors, parents, PTG members, volunteers and school 
managements and staffs for kind supports and hard work for our community through out the 
whole year and we very much appreciate it and are very glad to be part of the team. 
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